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Class Name: Wallingford                                 Term :  Autumn Term 2 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

This term has been a full and busy one, and the 

students continue to put their all into work and 

life in Wallingford Class. 

The students have all made valuable 

contributions in our Relationships sessions. It is 

fantastic to see them mature, and develop 

empathy and sensitivity for each other.  

It is a pleasure to teach the Functional Skills 

Maths and English curriculum to the students. 

They are keen to learn and apply their new 

skills in practical and useful ways in everyday 

life.  

Our class book ‘The Boy in The Dress’ by David 

Walliams has been really popular. We have 

laughed and cried in equal proportion, It has 

been fantastic in addressing how everyone is 

different, but all wonderful in their individuality. 

They have loved it so much that they have 

voted to read ‘Mr Stink’ by David Walliams next 

term!! 

 

 

 

 

Special moments 

Alissa and Brandon have worked tirelessly at 

Rushall Farm and love every minute of their 

Tuesday. Sophie is becoming more proficient 

at steering her horse and trotting at RDA. Esme 

and Ricky are in their last year at Post 16, and 

have both made a fantastic start at their new 

World of Work placements. Ashton, has made 

an admirable recovery from his surgery, and is 

now back at school. We have missed his 

wonderful charisma and charm this term. 

Abi has really progressed in the yoga sessions, 

and has developed a real love for it. When 

Sammy is in, he always makes an excellent 

contribution in our PSHE sessions. He is a 

sensitive, astute young man. Steph has been 

assisting in art sessions at Love Lane with 

Renee. She is a truly talented artist. Naomi led 

a Sighted Guide session for her peers this week. 

She was a confident and patient teacher. 


